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MINUTES of the Recreation Ground Committee held in the Pavilion on Tuesday 7th March 2017 
commencing at 9.05pm. 
    
 
Present: Cllrs Nixon, C. Slodzik, Symes and Witney 
 
In the Chair: Cllr. Goody 
 
Clerk:  Michelle Curtis 
 
Also Present: Cllr S Slodzik 
 
1. Apologies for Absence 
 There were no apologies of absence. 
  
2. Declarations of Interest 
 There were no declarations of interest declared. 
  
3. Public Forum 
 There were no members of the public present. 
  
4. Minutes 
 Resolved: that the minutes of the Recreation Ground Committee meeting held on 16th 

November 2016 be approved as a true account of the proceedings of the meeting and were 
signed by the Chairman.  Proposed Cllr Slodzik, seconded Cllr Witney.   

  
5. Litter Bin 
 Resolved: to purchase a new litterbin costing £126.98 plus delivery and VAT.  New bin to be 

installed on the side of the store shed near to the car park. 
 
The Chairman advised Cllr Nixon and himself had removed the broken dog bin near to Parsons 
Meadow.  The dog bin near the entrance to the Recreation Ground had been moved near 
Parsons Meadows and signs are to be attached to litterbins to advise people that dog waste 
bags can be disposed in standard litterbins. 
Action: Clerk to order stickers for the litterbins. 

  
6. Dog Fouling 
 As dog fouling was discussed at the full council meeting earlier that evening, there was no 

need for further discussion by the Committee. 
  
7. Other Matters 
 The Chairman advised the fencing around the play area would be installed during the first week 

in May.  When the fencing was being galvanised, the supplied had powder-coated the fencing.  
The fencing will be received and there will be no extra charge for the power-coating. 

  
 The Chairman closed the meeting at 9.23pm. 

 
 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………  Date:………………………….. 


